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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
upgrade Cammeray Public School.   

Site investigations  

On Friday 12 January 2024 between 7am and 6pm, 
site investigations are being carried out on school 
grounds. This work is weather permitting. 

This involves geotechnical work, drilling 4 bore holes 
to obtain soil and rock composition information. We 
will use a truck mounted drill rig to make these holes, 
which is roughly as loud as a commercial lawnmower. 

The purpose of these investigations is to obtain 
information on the ground conditions to inform the 
project. 

Refer to the shaded area of the map for the location 
of the geotechnical investigation. 

We do not anticipate any of this work to be noisy or 
cause vibrations. There will be no disruption to the 
Out of School Hours holiday program, traffic or 
pedestrian travel. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this 
important infrastructure. 
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